
Program Year 5 Snapshot – 2023 

MDPCP at a Glance 
 
 

The Maryland Primary Care Program (MDPCP) is now in its fifth program year. The MDPCP is 
a voluntary program open to all qualifying Maryland primary care providers that provides funding 
and support for the delivery of advanced primary care throughout the state. The MDPCP supports 
the overall health care transformation process and allows primary care providers to play an 
increased role in prevention, management of chronic disease, and preventing unnecessary 
hospital utilization. 

 

538 Practices Officially Participating as of Jan 1, 2023: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

~384,601 Fee-For-Service 

Medicare Beneficiaries 

All Maryland Counties & 
Jurisdictions Represented 

~2,291 Primary Care 
Practitioners 

 

 

Practice Tracks Practices Partnered With a CTO 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*Each FQHC practice was counted separately for the purposes of this estimate. 12 FQHC 

organizations represent 61 site locations (538 official participants) 



Diverse practices serving a broad Maryland population 

Large (8+ providers) 

4% 
 

Medium (3- 

7 providers) 

36%* 

 
 

Practice Size 

 
 

Small (1-2 
providers) 

60% 

53,832 
beneficiaries dually eligible 

for Medicare and Medicaid 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Practices are equipped for 

success: 

• Practices Transformation 
Coaches Deployed State-wide 

• 25 Care Transformation 
Organizations (CTOs) 

• Online and In-Person 
Learning Network 

Care is being transformed 

for Maryland’s patients: 

Expanded Access to Care 

Integrated Behavioral Health 

Enhanced Care Management 

Team-Based Care 

 

Visit https://health.maryland.gov/MDPCP to learn more. 

*FQHCs were counted as having approximately 4 providers per location, increasing the percentage of 

practices included in this number. 

https://health.maryland.gov/MDPCP
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